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10 PROPOSED NEW STREET NAMES (AN4-2009) 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the undernoted new street name:- 
 
Proposed Name Ward Location Background 

 
The Junipers  North East Berwick Drive to the west To keep links with the existing 

tree theme in the area 
 
In addition, Committee approval is sought to re-introduce two historic street names which were 
removed from the street register some time ago.  
 
The streets in question are:- 
 
• Mid Kirk Style;  and 
 
• Tally Street. 
 
These street names were removed as part of the first Overgate redevelopment, however, the streets 
have remained in place around the City Churches. 
 
An enquiry was recently received as to why these names were no longer in use although the streets 
are still in place, albeit slightly altered in alignment. 
 
No rational reasoning could be found as to why the names had been removed from the street register.  
Therefore, it is felt that to keep the historical links in this area, the street names should be reinstated. 
 
 
 


